
  about 3544 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 3544 # nomikos {nom-ik-os'}; from 3551; according (or
pertaining) to law, i.e. legal (cer.); as noun, an expert in the
(Mosaic) law: -- {about} the law, lawyer.[ql

  be 3543 # nomizo {nom-id'-zo}; from 3551; properly, to do by
law (usage), i.e. to accustom (passively, be usual); by
extension, to deem or regard: -- suppose, thing, {be} wont.[ql

  chamberlain 3623 # oikonomos {oy-kon-om'-os}; from 3624 and
the base of 3551; a house-distributor (i.e. manager), or
overseer, i.e. an employee in that capacity; by extension, a
fiscal agent (treasurer); figuratively, a preacher (of the
Gospel): -- {chamberlain}, governor, steward.[ql

  contrary 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 3844 and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: --
{contrary} to law.[ql

  doctor 3547 # nomodidaskalos {nom-od-id-as'-kal-os}; from 3551
and 1320; an expounder of the (Jewish) law, i.e. a Rabbi: --
{doctor} (teacher) of the law.[ql

  eat 3542 # nome {nom-ay'}; feminine from the same as 3551;
pasture, i.e. (the act) feeding (figuratively, spreading of a
gangrene), or (the food) pasturage: -- X {eat}, pasture.[ql

  give 0632 # aponemo {ap-on-em'-o}; from 575 and the base of
3551; to apportion, i.e. bestow: -- {give}.[ql

  governor 3623 # oikonomos {oy-kon-om'-os}; from 3624 and the
base of 3551; a house-distributor (i.e. manager), or overseer, i.
e. an employee in that capacity; by extension, a fiscal agent
(treasurer); figuratively, a preacher (of the Gospel): --
chamberlain, {governor}, steward.[ql

  heir 2818 # kleronomos {klay-ron-om'-os}; from 2819 and the
base of 3551 (in its original sense of partitioning, i.e.
[reflexively] getting by apportionment); a sharer by lot, i.e.
inheritor (literally or figuratively); by implication, a
possessor: -- {heir}.[ql

  law 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative particle)
and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to (the Jewish)
law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively) wicked: --
without {law}, lawless, transgressor, unlawful, wicked.[ql

  law 1772 # ennomos {en'-nom-os}; from 1722 and 3551;
(subjectively) legal, or (objectively) subject to: -- lawful,
under {law}.[ql

  law 3544 # nomikos {nom-ik-os'}; from 3551; according (or
pertaining) to law, i.e. legal (cer.); as noun, an expert in the
(Mosaic) law: -- about the {law}, lawyer.[ql

  law 3547 # nomodidaskalos {nom-od-id-as'-kal-os}; from 3551
and 1320; an expounder of the (Jewish) law, i.e. a Rabbi: --
doctor (teacher) of the {law}.[ql

  law 3551 # nomos {nom'-os}; from a primary nemo (to parcel out,
 especially food or grazing to animals); law (through the idea
of prescriptive usage), genitive case (regulation), specifically
(of Moses [including the volume]; also of the Gospel), or
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figuratively (a principle): -- {law}.[ql

  law 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound of
3844 and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: --
contrary to {law}.[ql

  lawful 1772 # ennomos {en'-nom-os}; from 1722 and 3551;
(subjectively) legal, or (objectively) subject to: -- {lawful},
under law.[ql

  lawfully 3545 # nomimos {nom-im'-oce}; adverb from a
derivative of 3551; legitimately (specifically agreeably to the
rules of the lists): -- {lawfully}.[ql

  lawgiver 3550 # nomothetes {nom-oth-et'-ace}; from 3551 and a
derivative of 5087; a legislator: -- {lawgiver}.[ql

  lawless 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to
(the Jewish) law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively)
wicked: -- without law, {lawless}, transgressor, unlawful,
wicked.[ql

  lawyer 3544 # nomikos {nom-ik-os'}; from 3551; according (or
pertaining) to law, i.e. legal (cer.); as noun, an expert in the
(Mosaic) law: -- about the law, {lawyer}.[ql

  of 3547 # nomodidaskalos {nom-od-id-as'-kal-os}; from 3551 and
1320; an expounder of the (Jewish) law, i.e. a Rabbi: -- doctor
(teacher) {of} the law.[ql

  pasture 3542 # nome {nom-ay'}; feminine from the same as 3551;
pasture, i.e. (the act) feeding (figuratively, spreading of a
gangrene), or (the food) pasturage: -- X eat, {pasture}.[ql

  spread 1268 # dianemo {dee-an-em'-o}; from 1223 and the base
of 3551; to distribute, i.e. (of information) to disseminate: --
{spread}.[ql

  steward 3623 # oikonomos {oy-kon-om'-os}; from 3624 and the
base of 3551; a house-distributor (i.e. manager), or overseer, i.
e. an employee in that capacity; by extension, a fiscal agent
(treasurer); figuratively, a preacher (of the Gospel): --
chamberlain, governor, {steward}.[ql

  suppose 3543 # nomizo {nom-id'-zo}; from 3551; properly, to do
by law (usage), i.e. to accustom (passively, be usual); by
extension, to deem or regard: -- {suppose}, thing, be wont.[ql

  teacher 3547 # nomodidaskalos {nom-od-id-as'-kal-os}; from
3551 and 1320; an expounder of the (Jewish) law, i.e. a Rabbi: --
 doctor ({teacher}) of the law.[ql

  the 3544 # nomikos {nom-ik-os'}; from 3551; according (or
pertaining) to law, i.e. legal (cer.); as noun, an expert in the
(Mosaic) law: -- about {the} law, lawyer.[ql

  the 3547 # nomodidaskalos {nom-od-id-as'-kal-os}; from 3551
and 1320; an expounder of the (Jewish) law, i.e. a Rabbi: --
doctor (teacher) of {the} law.[ql

  thing 3543 # nomizo {nom-id'-zo}; from 3551; properly, to do
by law (usage), i.e. to accustom (passively, be usual); by
extension, to deem or regard: -- suppose, {thing}, be wont.[ql

  to 3891 # paranomeo {par-an-om-eh'-o}; from a compound of 3844
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and 3551; to be opposed to law, i.e. to transgress: -- contrary
{to} law.[ql

  transgressor 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to
(the Jewish) law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively)
wicked: -- without law, lawless, {transgressor}, unlawful,
wicked.[ql

  under 1772 # ennomos {en'-nom-os}; from 1722 and 3551;
(subjectively) legal, or (objectively) subject to: -- lawful,
{under} law.[ql

  unlawful 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to
(the Jewish) law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively)
wicked: -- without law, lawless, transgressor, {unlawful},
wicked.[ql

  wicked 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to
(the Jewish) law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively)
wicked: -- without law, lawless, transgressor, unlawful,
{wicked}.[ql

  without 0459 # anomos {an'-om-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3551; lawless, i.e. (negatively) not subject to
(the Jewish) law; (by implication, a Gentile), or (positively)
wicked: -- {without} law, lawless, transgressor, unlawful,
wicked.[ql

  wont 3543 # nomizo {nom-id'-zo}; from 3551; properly, to do by
law (usage), i.e. to accustom (passively, be usual); by
extension, to deem or regard: -- suppose, thing, be {wont}.[ql
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